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Terry Lowderman

From: John Green

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 11:11 AM

To: Terry Lowderman

Subject: FW: Red Rock Acres development

Terry, 

 

              I am forwarding you this email that is inquiring about the proposed Red Rock Acres Rezone project (File# P2010). The application was just received last 

week, but we received a couple of comments from neighbors before Christmas.  I will respond to the email and talk with Elizabeth and have her send me any 

other comments in support or opposition she might have for the project.  Please let me know if you need anything else. 

 

 

John Green 

Planner/Reviewer II 

El Paso Planning & Community Development  

2880 International Circle  

Colorado Springs, CO 80910  

(719) 520-6300 (Main)  

(719) 520-6442 (Direct)  

 

To review all El Paso County projects go to: https://epcdevplanreview.com/ 

To review the El Paso County Land Development Code go to: https://library.municode.com/co/el_paso_county/codes/land_development_code  

PERSONAL WORK SCHEDULE 

Monday - Thursday, 7:00 AM to 5:30 PM  

DEPARTMENT HOURS  

Monday - Friday, 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM 

 

 

 

From: Elizabeth Lonnquist <rrrhoabeth@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 2:05 PM 
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To: John Green <JohnGreen@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: Red Rock Acres development 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

I am a neighbor and I am looking into the new development on Rockbrook/ HWY105 and Red Rock Ranch Rd,  this is the parcel number, :7109014003.  

I have left a phone number 719229-3643 or this email.  I see that they are looking for a water source in our area.  

I am interested in where they are in the process of approval for the development, and where do neighboring HOA's weigh in?  

  

Elizabeth Lonnquist 


